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Collin Roehner

From: Ruth McHargue
Sent: Thursday, September 29, 2016 3:39 PM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Diane Hood
Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 160021

Customer correspondence 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Consumer Contact  
Sent: Thursday, September 29, 2016 11:05 AM 
To: Ruth McHargue 
Subject: To CLK Docket 160021 
 
Copy on file, see 1221046C DHood 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Benjamin Legaspi  
Sent: Thursday, August 25, 2016 8:53 AM 
To: Consumer Contact 
Subject: FW: PSC Contact Form 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: contact@psc.state.fl.us [mailto:contact@psc.state.fl.us]  
Sent: Wednesday, August 24, 2016 8:36 PM 
To: Webmaster 
Subject: PSC Contact Form 
 
Contact from a Web user 
 
Contact Information: 
Name: David Weitzner 
Company:  
Primary Phone: (561) 313-5179 
Secondary Phone:  
Email: dweitzner@att.net 
 
Response requested? No 
CC Sent? No 
 
Comments:  
I oppose the FPL requested rate increase.  The executives make way too much money for a public utility with no 
competition.  I suggest they take a 50%  pay and incentive cut before they request a rate increase.  You do know FPL 
stands for Frequent Power Loss. 
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